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Dear Homeowners,








 October 2008

Gas companies are sending out discouraging letters to homeowners and coalitions in hopes of breaking up the organizations. This is a strategic move on their part to force people into signing tendentious contracts. They are taking advantage of the current economic downfall and they are counting on us to be weak, fall apart and sign under duress. 

Most of you have heard stories of friends and family signing under those same conditions and now regret it. No matter what you are being told by the people who are patrolling our area and trying to bully us into signing, it is not true and/or the facts are being distorted. The more united we are, the stronger we will be. They will try to sign members whom they consider weak. 

We will always get a better deal as a united group. It is known historically, that during an election year, the economy can be unstable. Unfortunately the gas companies are using this to their advantage to take advantage of us.

Though some of the recent headlines indicate a decline in the interest in natural gas development in the Barnett Shale, there are many factors that offset those suggestions. In any event, our mission to get the best lease at the best terms, has remained the same. 

Although the media has portrayed that natural gas development has been somewhat attenuated, natural gas is a commodity and like all commodities, prices rise and fall seasonally and cyclically. Despite the current commotion in the gas industry, representatives of the gas companies are still visiting homeowners in our area trying to obtain signatures on biased leases. Even though it may seem like a "sign now with whoever" market, it is not. We are a strong committed group and we are working hard every day to make the best deal possible for our members. 

We are in current negotiations with interested parties and open to offers. Any offers brought to an individual homeowner who is a member of H.W.C.C., should also be offered to the whole coalition and should be advised to contact our negotiation team. 

We will be advising homeowners of an outcome along with our lease details once acceptable terms are agreed upon, via this website, e-mail and phone calls for those who do not have access to a computer. Thank you for your patience and continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. Our contact information is listed on the Committee and Addition Leaders tabs.

Sincerely,

H.W.C.C. Committee/Leaders/Homeowners

H.W.C.C.    *    www.myminerals.org    *     info@myminerals .org    *    817-300-7594   


